
From: Annette Paiement  

Sent: February 1, 2023 3:03 PM 

To: Anisef, Jen Jen.Anisef@hamilton.ca 

 

Subject: Re: AAC meeting and Arts Awards monitor(s) 

 

Hi Jen and team,  

 

I am sorry I haven't been in touch. I cannot attend the March 28th AAC Meeting.  

 

I also wanted to re-confirm that I will not be participating as part of the AAC in 2023. I 

have had a great three years and have learned many things about working with the City 

and the arts community.  

 

Thank you for your support and for sharing your knowledge so openly.  

 

Sincerely, 

Annette Paiement 
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